
  

  

 

Committee Request for Board Action: 

None 

Business Discussed and Action Items: 

Business  Action Item  Due Date 

IWRMP May 7 is the next IWRMP meeting.      

HR 1526 Update  
 

HR 1526 is scheduled for House 
hearing on May 17 and Gary Darling 
plans to attend.   
 

 

Interagency Regional Partnership 
Workshop 

 

The group will discuss deferral of the 
interagency workshop on a conference 
call, mainly due to the collapse of 
major freeways that facilitate travel 
between the East Bay and San 
Francisco. 
 

 

White Paper on Benefits of RW in 
SF Bay Area 

 

Comments on White Paper are due on 
May 3, 2007.  The paper will be ready 
for distribution on May 9, 2007. 

 

Other Inquiry on environmentally-friendly 
recycled water pipe materials.  Eric H 
will ask if San Jose’s environmental 
management system staff is aware of 
any information. 

  
The group discussed the planning of 
the next N. Cal Chapter meeting on 
June 15, which will focus on cooling 
tower applications using recycled 
water.  The group also discussed the 
WR State Section’s interest in a golf 
course irrigation seminar. 

 

 

Next Meeting:  June 13, 2007, 9:30 am, EBMUD Headquarters 

Recycled Water – Report 
to BACWA Board 

May 8, 2007 
 
Prepared By:   
Paula Kehoe, Committee Chair 
Linda Hu, Vice Chair  




